
From: Jo-Anne Fields <j.fields7575@gmail.com>  

Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 11:20 AM 

To: Kyra Dunlop <kdunlop@thebluemountains.ca> 

Subject: OAPSB Zone 5 Membership 

Good Morning Kyra: 

The membership normally meets 4 times per year on the second Tuesday of March, June, 

September and December.  March and December are held virtually and June and September in 

person.  The location and venture varies upon the host which is determined by the OACP.  The 

OACP are also responsible for scheduling the meeting dates. 

 Presently there are 23 Boards in the membership.  This may change as Detachment Boards 

come into play. 

 Membership cost is $250.00 per Board, which includes all members.   

Being a member of Zone 5 enables your Board allows networking opportunities within the Zone 

as well as access to training opportunities, presentations from guest speakers at Zone meetings 

and access to reporting from OAPSB staff and the Zone 5 OAPSB Director.  I believe that 

networking and having access to communication with other Board memberships is a key 

benefit. 

You are more than welcome to attend a meeting and then decide if you would like to join.  If you 

wish to join, I can generate an invoice and forward through email if that works.  

Have a great day.  

Jo 
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